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The Site Allocations and Development Policies Document (SADPD)  

includes non-strategic planning policies and site allocations. It has been 

prepared to support the strategic policies of the Local Plan Strategy and 

will be used to help make decisions on planning applications in the 

borough up to 2030. 

 

The draft document has been amended since the previous consultation 

in 2019 and it has now been published to invite further representations 

before it is submitted for examination by a planning inspector. 

 

Further information and the consultation documents 

can be viewed on our website by scanning this code 

on your smartphone or tablet,  clicking the link at 

www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/localplan or by visiting 

your local library. 

 

All consultation responses received by 5:00pm on Monday 7th  

December  2020 will be considered by the council and will be provided 

to the inspector appointed by the Secretary of State to examine the 

SADPD. 

 

For assistance in making a response, you can also contact the council’s 

Strategic Planning Team by email to localplan@cheshireeast.gov.uk or 

by telephone on 01270 685893 (please leave a message). 


